
 

 

    Town of Wolfeboro 

    Planning Board 

    Site Walk 

    14 Pine Street 

    Meeting Minutes 

    May 2, 2017 

 

Members Present: Vaune Dugan, Mike Hodder, Paul O’Brien, John Thurston, Brad 

harriman, Peter Goodwin, Kathy Barnard 

 

Staff Present:  Matt Sullivan, Director of Planning and Development 

 

Others presnt: Paul Zimmerman, Jeff Lewis, Attorney Randy Walker, neighbors and 

other members of the public 

 

The site visit began at 6:30 PM on May 2, 2017. 

Jeff Lewis described the location of the proposed building, property line, entrance 

roadway and other site features. 

Planning Board members viewed the site, the wetlands located on the property and the 

entrance to the site. 

 

Site visit concluded at 6:45 PM. 

 

Submitted by 

Kathy Barnard 


